Greetings Brothers, Sisters and Friends

Please accept my very short report. The ORWC held a meeting in January, but February was cancelled due to weather, and March due to COVID. The ORWC held several meetings during the year via SKPYE, MS Team, and now Zoom. The committee wasn't very active this year due to COVID.

The committee did write a message to all regarding domestic violence, this was posted on the PSAC-NCR Website, under the PSAC-NCR-ORWC providing contact information to the members.

We are continuing to work on the Resource Document containing the emergency contact information for our sisters in the NCR.

We held our AGM, and an Executive was elected.

We held our first Executive meeting and have prepared a plan to move forward and engage with our sisters using the technology available to us.

The ORWC would like to reach out to the other committees to work together on issues within our area, and within Canada.

Thank you

Carla

ORWC Chair